

"thank you for the Remembrance Art workshop you led ... all the children thoroughly enjoyed it." Y3/4 teacher **Sedbergh Primary**





Psalm 143:8

Let me hear in the morning of your steadfast love, for in you I trust. Make me know the way I should go, for to you I lift up my soul.

GOOD NEWS

Remembrance Art - Sedbergh Primary really thankful for Andi's work.

Diana is taking 'The Greatest Gift' Christmas assembly to Holme, Crosthwaite, St Patricks, Arnside, Old Hutton, Beetham, Crosscrake, Burton Morewood and Levens Primary school, sharing clues and a fantastic song 'Star of the pointing to Jesus as the one Christians are celebrating at Christmas. "Please can we sing the song again!" KS1 teacher Holme school

Exciting to see doors open for lunch clubs at Lakes, KKS, QKS and QES. This has only been possible through your prayer support and with the amazing support from NYC, local church leaders and school staff this term.

Listening services - we are thankful to volunteers Cathy and Janette, who started serving in St Martin and St Mary Primary school this term.



Thank you for all your prayer, financial and practical support. This is vital and continues to make all the work sharing the good news of Jesus possible. What a privilege to serve our schools and communities, engaging with children and young people, this autumn term through assemblies, collective worship, lessons, art projects, listening services, lunch clubs, and after school drop in club!

Nick writes "Your 4 - 18 community" is a simple 'tool' for us as individual Christians, and collectively as churches, to look at how we interact and support the 4 - 18 year olds in our community."

Massive thanks from all at QKS to the team for their weekly commitment to support our students. The lunchtime club is always very friendly and students appreciate the chance to come and play games... and talk about things that matter to them. It gives the students a real sense of belonging. Thanks again for all you do to support our youngsters."

Assistant Head, QKS

Connect

Connecting parents churches and schools.
Subscribe to NISCU
Connect to find out about events for your child or young person.
Submit your events online Find out more on the website www.niscu.org.uk



PRAYER

NISCU Supporters prayer meeting

10.30am 20th February 2024 Parr Street church, Kendal

Sign up for Miracle Monday weekly prayer points by email

Contact diana.stop@niscu.org.uk

Invite a NISCU worker to visit your church or prayer meeting.

and ask about 'Your 4-18 Community' tool.



diana.stop@niscu.org.uk 07724 866 581

Andi Taylor andi.taylor@niscu.org.uk

Katy Hall katy.hall@niscu.org.uk 07910 329473

How to contact us:

Central Office:

Amanda Conner admin@niscu.org.uk NISCU 57 Lancaster Rd, Carnforth, LA5 9LE (address for giving).

Any cheques sent for South Lakes need to say "NISCU" on the front and "South Lakes" on the back

Thank you very much.